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Motor Vehicle Advisory 

  TO:   Law Enforcement Partners 
 
  FROM:   Raymond P. Martinez 
     Chairman and Chief Administrator 
 
  DATE:   July 8, 2011 
 
  SUBJECT:  Enhanced Digital Driver License (EDDL) 
 
 
The New Jersey Motor Vehicle Commission (MVC) is notifying its law enforcement partners of a minor discrepancy 
related to the security features of its newly produced Enhanced Digital Driver License (EDDL). In several of the 
MVC’s law enforcement training sessions, an overlapping customer signature featured on the license was incorrectly 
identified as an overt security feature. Please note that the overlapping signature is not a security feature of the new 
driver license. 

 

We ask that you please share this information with your law enforcement colleagues. 
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